
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 

YOU ARE SWARN TO UPHOLD THE CONSTITUTION OF THE UNITED 
STATES AND THAT OF OREGON TO PROTECT THE PEOPLE OF THIS 

COUNTRY AND OREGON. 
 
VOTE NO ON HB 3063.  YOU MUST KNOW THAT SOME PEOPLE HAVE 

GENES THAT DO NOT TOLERATE VACCINES, ESPECIALLY THOSE GIVEN 
IN MULTIPLE DOSES OR WITH LIVE VIRUSES.  THIS BILL IS MORALLY 
OFFENSIVE AND A NATIONAL PUBLIC DISGRACE TO OUR STATE.  THIS 

IS A PERFECT EXAMPLE OF CORPORATE GREED AT THE EXPENSE OF 
PUBLIC CHOICE AND PUBLIC HEALTH.  NO PARENT, WELL-INFORMED 

ABOUT VACCINES, SHOULD BE DENIED THE VACCINE OPTION FOR 
THEIR CHILDREN. 
 

PLEASE READ THE WARNING LITERATURE THAT ACCOMPANIES 
VACCINES BUT IS NEVER SHOWN TO PARENTS.  YOU'LL LEARN THAT 

THERE IS PRINTED VACCINE RISK OF AUTISM AND OTHER 
OBJECTIONABLE HEALTH CONSEQUENCES. 
 

ALAN D RATHSAM 
NATIVE OREGONIAN 
 


